
	
      
Greetings in Christ                                                                                                                          Sept. & Oct. 2024 
  
   Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, I pray this letter finds you in the joy of the Lord. With a very busy 
past two months, we praise the Lord for souls saved in the church and out on visitation. We had a big Independence 
Day in the church with dinner and many special things for the kids and adults. Its always a big Sunday for us and a 
lot of fun as well. We also are very active with our soul winning programs. Praise the Lord we are seeing fruit from it. 
We do encourage them some with a big breakfast before we go out. Thankful for several ladies in the church that 
have been helping with all the cooking and cleanup. Every time someone receives Christ it makes all the work and 
planning worth every minute.  
   We just finished up our yearly campaign for “Day of the Dead”. We passed out thousands of chick tracts and saw 
several saved as well. This time of year, is always a great time of year to reach those who have not heard. It would 
be great to have a church come one year with a large group and do a massive campaign for “Day of the Dead”, 
maybe pass out 10-15 thousand chick tracts and see many come to Christ.  
   In one of my past letters, I mentioned the need for some leather cover study bibles for the church in Chile. Well, 
praise the Lord a brother bought me 48 leather cover study bibles and they are so nice. What a blessing they will be 
to the work in Chile. We will be taking them back with us in a few days and it’s a lot of extra weight. God is so good 
in that even the shipping coast has been provided for one of our supporting churches. 
   Please continue to pray for Marta and I as we travel twice a year for her checkups at Moffitt, but we are so pleased 
with the progress and know that God has it all in control. We are honored to serve as your missionaries in Chile and 
value the confidence you place in us. We want nothing more than to reach the people of Chile with the gospel.  
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